
Dear all,  

  

On Friday 28th June as part of the summer fayre, we will be running a pre loved, still in 

great condition, school uniform stall. This includes winter and summer uniform, PE kits 

and items for forest school (e.g. wellies). 

  

After the half term break, we would welcome any outgrown uniform being brought into 

the office for purchasing on the night at a bargain price. Please ensure all donated items 

are washed and any name labels removed/covered up before bringing them in. 

  

The last day for accepting donations is Friday 21st June. 

  

Many thanks 

HSA team 

  
Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.S7j2I5gnp9qrRJvZV3h4JPP66oWdTcmRzJtmWncstLs-3DSgLH_ZjA-2FApGf64OxRdSAWr2cu3Guu7mq8J75ChSoChnoVs0Z387sxAmDyTRY7yGKjP9jzxBpZdjxShgmNXI6PJsLv43vldxmpHnr2SPkkVqf6rQoy7-2FnrAnPKtj3Pmub0bRXAa8XBlDWrH63cyOBJLdcrwiYHA8Cj25BBouH2lYIsqodFm-2BB54FKNfPZRneyPOF0-2FnWSEZtPubOdP7vMxz8lcXbYnx7DMNuX5qJurneM5uY-3D

